
Master Plan Update – Review of Draft Report

Description

We met on February 6th at the North Avondale Recreation Center to review the updated draft of our
Master Plan. Urban Fast Forward (UFF) and their subcontractors were in attendance to answer
questions on their contributions to the plan. We provided UFF with our visions for future land use.

UFF’s subcontractors are:

Human Nature – their focus is on our greenspace development and includes plans for
Seasongood Square and ML King parks.
CUDA Studio – their focus is primarily on developing our business district.
Illumine Transportation – their focus is on transportation and safety.

Two examples taken from the current draft Master Plan are provided below.
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